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Heritage Lottery Fund South West 
Third Floor  
Balliol House  
Southernhay Gardens  
Exeter 
EX1 1NP  
FAO Thomas Brewer 

 Date: 30 November 2015 
 Your Ref:  
 Our Ref: GK/HLF/NOV/2015 
 Enquiries to: George Kousouros 
 Tel: (01454) 868152 
 Fax: (01454) 863309 
     Email: george.kousouros @southglos.gov.uk 

 
 
 
Dear Tom 
 
Re: HLF Submission Ref. HG-15-04570 – Winterbourne Medieval Barn  
 
The above application has been submitted via the on-line system.  
 
As you will be aware from the previous application and subsequent discussions, this 
bid has been led by South Gloucestershire Council (SGC) working with 
Winterbourne Medieval Barn Trust (WMBT).  
 
The long term intention is that WMBT will be granted a long term lease on the 
site/facility by SGC once the asset is able and fit to fulfil its potential of being self-
sufficient. 
 
Some Supporting Information has been uploaded with the Application Form, but 
there is limited scope within the system. As advised during our recent meeting with 
Nerys, additional information is attached to this email.  
 
We have prepared an Executive Summary which covers the structure of the 
supporting documents. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Community Enterprise Officer 
Strategic Economic development 


